## 20th Annual NASCTM - Save \$40

Anyone who attended one of the many Memorial Day Weekend tournaments had a chance to use one of the NASC<sup>TM</sup> flyers that was sent to the tournament to save \$40 on the Registration Fee and Board Fee. That offer expires on June 26. If you need a copy of that flyer, please call 800-380-3033.

Here is the next "Picture Of The Day", a collection of memorable photos from the NASC™. I hope you enjoy them and would appreciate your help in putting together a pictorial history of the NASC™ Tournament by sending copies of any pictures you may have taken at the Tournament over the years.



Don Crall & Ron Sosovec (I'm pretty sure this wasn't Don's idea)

If you are planning on attending the tournament, but have not yet have not yet signed up, you can register online with a credit card or PayPal by clicking <a href="www.2009nasc.com">www.2009nasc.com</a>, or over the phone by calling 800-380-3033.

To print Tournament forms and information, please use the following links: Registration Form, Schedule of Events, and General Information. If you have never been to the NASC<sup>TM</sup>, there has never been a better time to find out why, over the past ten years, more players have attended the NASC<sup>TM</sup> than any other tournament.

If you need help making air or hotel reservations, or have any questions about the tournament, please call The Shuffleboard Federation at 800-380-3033.

John McDermott, Tournament Director